
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/19/2010 4:36:49 PM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Structure Report

Paul - we know that the Structure Group and the Commission are working feverishly to get this report 
out at the September 2 meeting. In advance of that release, our people are also trying to get the press 
releases and fact sheets together and would like to be responsive to the press. Would it be possible to 
review some highlighted findings (perhaps an executive summary) a day ahead of the public release ? I 
know this is a big ask and I don't want to put the agency in a conflict, but if we couldn't get that, could 
we send someone in to review it perhaps the day before ? Let me know what you think.
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